

Respite care for Children with Complex Neurodisability

Thursday 25th April COSLA conference centre, Edinburgh

(near Haymarket Station)

This study day will be of relevance to all staff working to support children with complex neurodisability and their families, whether the support is delivered in the child's home, school, hospice, respite unit or hospital. Respite care is much valued by children and families, yet is not at the top of the list of funding priorities.

This meeting will give you the chance to hear about new ideas in management of problems in this group of children and young people and allow you to enhance the quality of the care you deliver. It will allow you to meet with your colleagues providing similar services around the country

Topics to be covered will include:

- Epilepsy and seizures
- Tube feeding and blended diets
- Outreach respiratory physiotherapy service
- Medicines reconciliation
- Management of Dystonia including feed-induced dystonia
- Principles and benefits of hydrotherapy

There will be a modest charge for attending on the day to cover refreshment and lunch. We hope to be able to offer a remote joining option for those unable to attend in person.

Further details of programme and how to register will be available soon.

